
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 12 May 2005 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 3.1 LETTER FROM LYNNE CHAPPELL & MARK BALL 
 
  A letter was received from Lynne Chappell and Mark Ball raising concerns about traffic problems 

at Breezes Road. 
 
  The Board decided: 
 
  1. That the letter be received and forwarded to Transport and City Streets officers for 

consideration and a report back to the board. 
 
  2. That the officers seek comment on this issue from local police, to be included in the report 

back to the board. 
 
  3. To request that the Burwood/Pegasus speed trailer be used in the area identified in the 

letter. 
 
 3.2 ROAD SAFETY FUND 
 
 An email was received from the Road Safety Co-ordinating Committee seeking ideas from 

community boards for any community-based road safety projects that might fit the criteria of the 
road safety fund.  This fund is not for engineering projects, but for community development, 
education and awareness.  The Board decided to request that officers send the Road Safety 
Fund criteria and application forms to local residents’ groups and that Board members be invited 
to forward any suggestions for projects to the Community Board Principal Adviser. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


